
 
 

November Newsletter    
October was full of activities in our preschool 

and Kindergarten program! We hope you 

enjoyed Lehner’s field trip! We were blessed with 

good weather each day!  

 

November will be another busy month! We will 

be hosting a Kindergarten Information Night for 

our older students who could be going to 

Kindergarten next year. November also brings 

our annual Turkey Trot fundraiser. The funds 

raised will be used to enhance learning in the 

classroom, playground and large muscle room. 

We look forward to celebrating the Turkey Trot 

on November 19 and 20th with an obstacle 

course for the children. 

 

To share our blessings with others, we look 

forward to creating Thanksgiving crafts and 

cards to deliver to local nursing facilities.  In 

addition, we will have conferences at the end 

of the month to share the progress you children 

are making this year.  
 

Reminder to make sure to send a coat, hat and 

gloves with your children. We will continue to go 

outside on sunny but cool days.  

 

Halloween Candy    
If your child brings a lunch to school and wants 

candy from his or her Halloween treats, please 

make sure it is not processed with tree 

nuts/peanuts and does not contain any 

peanuts/tree nuts. Kit Kat is one example of a 

candy that is processed in a facility with tree 

nuts.  

Thank you in advance for your help to keep all 

our children safe! 
 

Illness policy 
As we move further into the flu and cold season 

please be considerate and do not bring your 

children to school if they are not feeling well. 

Children may return to school after 24 hours of 

being free of fever and symptoms. 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
November 5-7 Speech Screenings 

November 6 Kindergarten Inform. Night 

November 12, 13 Storytime in the Sanctuary 

November 19-20 Turkey Trot 

November 25-26 Conferences (no school) 

Nov 27- Dec 2 No School -- 

   Thanksgiving Break 

  

Staff Changes 
Please join me in welcoming Lisa Hughes. Lisa 

will be teaching the 3 year old classroom in the 

Rainbow Room. Lisa brings a depth of 

experience teaching preschool and 

Kindergarten age children. We are so grateful 

she came to New Hope to share her joy of 

teaching with our families.  

 

November Tuition 
If you have Tuition Express, you will be billed on 

November  2 for your payment. If you are 

paying by check, tuition is always due by the 

first of the month and considered late after the 

5th of the month.  

 

Lunch N Munch 
We recently made some changes to the drop 

off and pick up for Lunch N Munch. These were 

emailed out to families who are able to attend 

Lunch N Munch but here’s another reminder. 

If you are bringing your child to Lunch N Munch 

you will need to sign your name next to your 

child’s name on the Lunch N Munch roster with 

one of the teachers who will be at the door.  

Lunch N Munch begins at 11:35. Please wait with 

your child in the hallway until a Lunch N Munch 

teacher is there. In addition, the students will be 

dismissed from the lunch room at the same door 

as dropoff. We will not be opening the other 

hallway door to make sure all students are 



 
exiting the same direction. We appreciate your 

help with these changes.  


